HYDRO-ELECTRIC POWER COMMISSION OF ONTARIO

Engineering Department.

Toronto, March 8th. 1932.

Mr. Howard S. Price, 42 Strathearn Blvd., Toronto, Ontario.

Dear Mr. Price:-

Your communication addressed to the Rt. Hon.

Arthur Meighen under date of February 25th, 1932, has been referred to me for consideration. I should be very pleased if you would fill in the enclosed application form, giving full particulars as to your past experience, so that I may make a survey of the various departments of the Commission in order to ascertain if it is possible to locate a suitable opening for you.

You will appreciate that the Commission's construction work has been materially reduced during the last few months, and a number of men have had to be laid off on account of lack of work. We shall, however, be very glad, as above mentioned, to have the enclosed application returned at your early convenience, so that we may give the matter our attention.

Yours truly,

(signed) F. A. Gaby

Chief Engineer

MEIGHEN PAPERS, Series 5 (M.G. 26, I, Volume 205)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA